
From:  Marian Dreier < > 
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  19/12/2014 15:37 
Subject:  Objection to the North Abingdon Plan 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I¹m afraid I am not sufficiently sure of the facts to object on any legal 
grounds, but having read the submissions and papers by the North Abingdon 
Local Plan Group I agree with many of their findings.  Of particular concern 
is the attack on the Green Belt, the impact on traffic which is already 
appalling in Abingdon and the Air Pollution.  Although I understand the need 
for additional housing, I feel that some housing could be allowed, but not 
anything like the scale proposed which effectively eats up the entire green 
belt North of Abingdon and joins us almost to Oxford. 
 
I am sorry this is not on the official form, but I am rather late in sending 
in this objection.  Suffice to say that the NALPG have done a terrific job 
in producing excellent papers against the Plan and I wholeheartedly support 
their objection. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Marian Dreier 
 
 




